
Our Good News                 February 15th 2021 

In this issue: 

• What have you all been 

up to? 

• Smiley Pancake Day 

•Joke corner 

•How to submit my news 

 

• Amy Tierney (Ms. Keane) 
learned to ride her bike on 
Feb 2nd.  She took to it 
like a duck to water.  She 
was cycling within 10 
minutes!  Wow – well done 
Amy that is great news – 
happy cycling! 

 

• Christopher Fox in Ms. Spillane's 
Senior Infant class enjoys 
doing puzzles. He found a 
piece of stone on the 
beach. It reminded us of 
the ancient Sun God in the 
pyramids. So an Egyptian 
friend kindly gave us this 
scroll. We are going to look 
up the writing and break 
the code.  

 

• Íosla O’Leary (Ms. Todd/
Kelly) has created this 
wonderful piece of ice art.  
What a good idea Íosla – 
it turned out beautiful too. 

 

• Áine Garrigan (Ms. Ryan) celebrated 
her 5th birthday on Sunday!! She had a 
great day with lots of 
birthday surprises and a big 
5 balloon that floats up high. 
Her favourite part was the 
party with her family and the 
big chocolate cake! Happy 
Birthday Áine! 

 

• Amélie Dinan (Ms.Holohan 1st Class), 
learnt how to 
make snow 
flakes out of 
paper. She made 
this St 
Valentine’s 
theme one & is 
going to make 
loads & string 
them together to 
give to her Mum on St Valentine’s 
Day.  

How Can I submit my own news? 

If you would like your own news, 

joke or random fact, to appear in 

one of our newsletters, ask your 

grown up to send an email to 

Mrs.Dungan at:                          

stpsgoodnews@gmail.com 
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WHAT HAS EVERYONE BEEN UP TO? 

What is a clock’s favourite time of year? ValenTimes Day !!!  
By Éabha Sheridan (Ms. Grimes) 
 
Did you hear about the angry pancake? He totally flipped! 
 
I can't believe it's Pancake Day already, it's really crepe-d up on us this year! 
 
What's the best thing you can put into a pancake? Your teeth! 

Smiling is contagious—who can you pass it on to today? 
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Hi Boys & Girls.  Tomorrow is Pancake Tuesday!  I am definitely going to eat lots of 
pancakes.  My favourite are the thick pancakes with maple syrup and toasted al-
monds on top.  Which do you prefer—the thicker ones or the thin crepes?  And what 
kind of toppings do you like? Don’t forget to make a smiley or silly face on one of your 
pancakes and send in a photo for our Smiley Pancake gallery page in the next edition 
of the newsletter. Your grown-up can check out this link if they would like to find out 
more about Mental Health Ireland’s Smiley Pancake campaign: 
https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/smiley-pancake-campaign/  

Make someone smile for 
mental health this Pan-

cake Tuesday! 
 
Have a bit of fun and dress your 
pancake with a smile. To get 
involved in the #smileypancake 
campaign… 
 
1. Make or buy your pan-

cake…. We won’t judge 
either way! 

2. Make your pancake smile 
using fruit, Nutella, peanut 
butter, savoury fillings… the 
list is endless…. Get crea-
tive! 

3. Post a photo of your 
#smileypancake to social 
media with the all-important 
#smileypancake hashtag. 

4. Donate what you can to 
Mental Health Ireland via 
text (Text MHI to 50300) or 
in a donation box. 

 

**Don’t forget to send a 
photo to Mrs. Dungan for 
the Newsletter!** 

Smiley Pancake Day! 


